
 

 

September 9, 2022 

What a great start to our year! Hearing the joy and excitement coming from the students as 

they greeted their friends, classmates and teachers was heartwarming.  

School Supplies: 

Please remember to send school supplies on Monday. 

 

Class Lists: 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through the process of creating 

class lists. It is a very challenging task, as there are so many factors to consider. We thank you, 

in advance, for trusting in our process. The lists will be going up today after 4 o’clock and will 

remain up over the weekend. Please feel free to come by over the weekend (or wait until 

Monday morning) to view the list. 

We have had a marked increase in enrollment this fall and as a result have added a new division 

and are now up to 10!  Space inside the school is at a premium. To accommodate this increase, 

the district will be moving a portable onto our school grounds.  

On Monday, Jackson’s site will be prepped to receive the portable. On Tuesday, the portable 

will be transported and placed behind the school. This will result in a need to close the back 

parking lot. Drop off on next week may be impacted, so we appreciate your patience. The 

drop-off lane will be open, but if you walk your child(ren) to their classes, please park on the 

road. 

Meet the Teacher Night: 

Meet the Teacher Night will be held on Thursday, September 15 from 5 – 6 pm. Families are 

encouraged to come out and meet their child(ren)’s teachers, drop by the gym for some 

refreshments and enjoy time connecting with our Jackson community. We hope you can come! 

We are looking forward to a great year! 

 

Kind regard, 

Mrs. Debbie Stapleton 

Principal 


